
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS CHARITY EVENTS – Christmas Raffle and Christmas Jumper Day  
  
As we move towards the end of term we are running some exciting Christmas events to raise both 
spirts in our school community and money for our chosen charity, The Stephen Lawrence Trust.  
  
The Stephen Lawrence Charitable Trust works with young people from disadvantaged backgrounds 
aged 13 to 30 to inspire and enable them to succeed in the career of their choice. They also 
influence others to create a fairer society in which everyone, regardless of their background, can 
flourish and can access the opportunities in education and careers that they deserve; promoting 
equality for all.   
  
CHRISTMAS RAFFLE  
The School Officers are running a Christmas raffle and we have some fantastic prizes this year, 
including:  

• 4 x luxury wellness spa days at Swinton Park Hotel, each worth £285!  
• 3  x one month membership passes at Core Gym  
• Appleton’s Butchers voucher  
• Candles from the Harrogate Candle Company  
• A family event at the Lime Tree Observatory  
• Tour of the Black Sheep Brewery  

• Food & Drink gifts  
…and there are many more fabulous prizes being added every day! The full list of all prizes 
for the raffle will be sent out next week.  
 
Not only is this a chance to get your hands on some excellent prizes but the majority of 
these have come from our amazing local businesses to whom we are extremely grateful 
during these difficult times. If anyone would like to donate a raffle prize please contact 
Mrs Griffiths at griffithse@ripongrammar.com or drop them into Reception.  
 
Raffles tickets are on sale now via Parentpay at £1.00 per ticket but there is no limit to 
the number of tickets you can buy (if you do not have a Parentpay account you can 
contact Reception to buy tickets). Prizes will be drawn on Monday 14 December and 
would need to be collected that week.  
 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
There will be a non uniform Christmas Jumper day held on Friday 18 December – further 
details to follow.  
 
Thank you for all of your on going support and good luck with the raffle!  
RGS School Officers  
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